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On the fourth floor of Howard-Tilton Memorial Library hangs “Migrant Eyes: Visual
Stories of Life in a New Country,” a participatory photography exhibit featuring
images by local immigrant youth. Organized by Tulane alumna Corrie Boudreaux, a
photojournalist and documentary photographer, the show introduces the broader
community to issues and experiences faced by young migrants in the New Orleans
area.
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